
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IFCI INFRASTRUCTURE 
DEVELOPMENT LIMITED 

(A GOVT OF INDIA UNDERTAKING) 

IFCI TOWER 61, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI 
APPOINTMENT OF INTERNAL AUDITOR 

 

IFCI Infrastructure Development Limited (IIDL) invites 
technical and financial bids from interested firms of 
Chartered Accountants/Cost Accountants for conducting 
internal audit for the Financial year 2018-19 which can be 

further extended for one more year. 
 
The Eligibility Criteria, Application Form along with 
declaration and General Instructions are available on our 

website ( www.iidlindia.com) Last date of submission 

of Application form is  01st June’2018  till 2.00 P.M. 
For more information, please contact: Mr. Ajeet 
Kumar Burnwal(Mob 9873772625). 

 

http://www.iidlindia.com/

